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NEXT MEETING 

Monday Night   
July 15th  

 7pm 
 

Remember to bring cash 
for the 50/50 donation – 
that helps the club pay for 
the food and drink 
provided FREE to 
members at ALL 
meetings!  

Goldbug Event Calendar 

 

SATURDAY AUGUST 24, 2019 
 

SHEM CREEK BOOGIE BAND 
SMOKIN’ GRINGOS BBQ, LLC 

 
 

 
Welcome to our newest probationary members. On July 8, 2019 at the ECOMC Board 
meeting your board interviewed (6) potential new members, after a lengthy vetting 
process and discussion these guys have been approved to come in as probationary 
members. Please make welcome: 

Eddie Gordon 

Ryan Clarey 

Don Barber 

Joe Davis 

Matt Murphy 

Ashley Cannon 

 

The BG Board honored our commitment to fund local charities in June with our 11th 
presentation of this year, to help an organization that is committed to providing services & 
support for East Cooper residents who live in poverty, low income families, un-employed, 
homeless, and others, by donating $5000 to East Cooper Community Outreach (ECCO).This 
makes or total donations to this organization, $42,850. With this donation our year to date 
distribution total is $39,000, and our total Overall Donations now stand at $371,300. 
 
At the July 15th meeting we will be donating to East Cooper Habitat for Humanity, Friends of 
Fisher House Charleston, and Cimarron Outdoors 

 
 

Receiving the check is Director of Marketing & Development: Don Squires & Executive Director 

Stephanie Kelley at our June, 2019 meeting. 
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1st Annual Inshore 
Fishing 

Tournament? 

 
October 2019 

 
Let’s get one started – 
contact Matt Williams or 

Chance Nilsen if you want 
to help set it up… 

 

https://eccocharleston.org/
https://eastcooperhabitat.org/
https://friendsoffisherhousecharleston.org/
https://friendsoffisherhousecharleston.org/
https://cimarronoutdoors.org/
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Walter Kaufmann 
Commodore, (Email) 

Norm Engard 

Vice Commodore, (Email) 

Danny Hughes 
Past Commodore 

John Gourdin 
Secretary 

Joey Gladden 
Treasurer  

Cherry Thomas 
House Committee Chairman 

Randy Howe (Email) 
Entertainment Chairman 

Jerry Barnett 
Membership Chairman 

Matt Williams 
Dock & Deck Chairman 

Mike Murphy 
Member at Large, (Email) 

Robbie Forbes 
Member at Large, (Email) 

Club Rentals, Contact:  

destinationgoldbug.com  
or  
rent@destinationgoldbug.com    

ECOMC 

1560 Ben Sawyer Blvd.  
Mt. Pleasant SC 29464  

PO Box 225 
Mt. Pleasant SC 29464  
 

Newsletter (Email) 

www.goldbugisland.com 

Webmaster, (Email) 

 

 

 

 

NOTICES:  
 

 Board Members for FY 2020 shall be inducted at the annual Banquet in 
August. All members ran unopposed: 
 

 Commodore ……………..….Norm Engard 
 Vice Commodore…………...Randy Howe 
 Past Commodore……………Walter Kaufmann 
 Secretary:…………………..…John Gourdin 
 Treasurer:…………….............Joey Gladden 
 House Committee Chair:…..Mark Law 
 Entertainment Chair:……….Robbie Forbes 
 Membership Chair:…………Chance Nilsen 
 Dock & Deck Chair:………...Matt Williams 
 Member at Large:…………...Mike Murphy 
 Member at Large:…………...John Curry 

 
 
 

ECOMC 2019 CALENDAR 
Date Event 

  

Saturday, August 24, 2019 Annual Banquet  

Saturday, August 31, 2019 Labor Day weekend 8/31 thru 9/2 

Friday, November 1, 2019 Turkey Shoot 10/30 thru 11/20 

Monday, November 25, 2019 *No monthly meeting in November 

Sunday, December 8, 2019 Cookies with Santa 

 Saturday December 14, 2019 Christmas Party 

Tuesday, December 31, 2019 New Year’s Eve 

 
 

 
 

  

  
 REMINDER: NO Pets are allowed at Official Club Functions however when you 

bring a dog to the island – PLEASE be courteous and responsible and maintain 
complete control and clean up any mess.  

 

Boating Season has started; Please be considerate of other members and park 
in an orderly fashion in designated places only. If you bring a guest car for a 
day of boating please have them double park with your vehicle and trailer. 
Vehicles without trailers can park on the shooting range also.  The D&D and 
House Chairman will be implementing parking markers very soon. Do NOT 
park an individual vehicle in a space suitable for “trailer parking”. 
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